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Since more than 15 years (1995) the ISPRS 
website (http://www.isprs.org/) is online, is 
nowadays one of the most important com-
ponents of ISPRS communications, provid-
ing up-to-date information about the society, 
its events and publications and linking its 
various activities.  
In the last 2 years we can recognize the 
trend, that the number of visited webpages 
per month increases.  
  
In December 2010 there were about 3000 html/aspx pages of information available 
on the ISPRS website and more than 20000 PDF files, most of them in the ISPRS 
Archives. In total the ISPRS website needs at the moment 30 GB.  
 
In the last time more and more wide 

screens were coming up as displays for 

desktop and notebook computers. Using 

web browsers on these computers in full 

screen mode has made it difficult to read 

the text lines of our pages. That was the 

reason for changing the layout with varia-

ble width to a one with fixed width (1000 

pixels).  

The storage of the ISPRS Archives has been reorganized, so that all papers are 
stored under http://www.isprs.org/procee-dings/.., which give us now the possibility to 
search within the archives (see http://www.isprs.org/publications/archives-
search.aspx). 
 
The ISPRS mailing list has more than 1000 participants: once a month the latest 
news inside the website are communicated as well as new events, links and job op-
portunities. 
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